
Inside this issue 

Pastoral Reflections...contôd      2                   

Thrivent / Lenten Worship       3                           

The Pastorôs Pen        4             

Member Updates       5         

School News    6-7 

Memorials / Five 10.10   8-9 

Stephen Ministry / Bible Studies   10 

ACTS 2 / Prayer Vigil      11 

Dorcas Society / LWML      12 

Comfort Dog Ministry     13 

March Calendar     14 

Worship Notes     15         

Worship Opportunities  16 

/ƻƴƴŜŎǝƴƎ CŀƳƛƭȅ 

ς CǊƛŜƴŘǎ ϧ 

CŀƛǘƘ  

ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ /ƘǊƛǎǘ  
NEXUS  

Rev. William Yonker                                        
Senior Pastor  

Rev. Phillip Baerwolf  
Associate  Pastor  

ñDrawing people closer to the person of Jesus Christéò 

March 2017 

Pastoral Reflections:                                     

Heôs turning 85 this month.  The family is throwing a party 

for him and it will be a grand time, Iôm sure.  But it wonôt be 

enough.  See, he deserves so much more (but he would never 

allow more to be done for him).  The oldest child and only 

son of Hilda and Hugo Schumacher wasnôt raised to be           

celebrated with fanfare and trumpet blare.  Coming from 

staunch German-Lutheran stock, his ethic was to be humble, 

be faithful, be fair, be hard working and mostly be  quiet.   

He has lived those virtues to a tee, as I can attest to over the 

last 35+ years.  His name is Les Schumacher, heôs my                    

father-in-law and one of the men in my life I admire most. 
 

Les and his high school buddy started working on cars back 

in the 1950ôs.  Following high school, they scraped enough 

money together to go into business as gas station owners and 

mechanics.  They achieved success and soon afterwards 

started their own families.  Les married a girl out of Des 

Plaines named Janet who was of Swedish heritage.  After  

living in the Lombard area for a short time, they decided to 

move to Phoenix, Arizona and see what it was like to live in 

a continually warmer climate.  Missing family and friends, 

their sojourn to the southwest was a brief one.  Coming back 

to Illinois and re-establishing his partnership with his high 

school buddy, his life settled into a pleasing pattern.  He 

loved his family (he and Janet had four children), worked 

hard, enjoyed his friends, took care of his home and yard and 

was ever faithful in worship and following His Lord and 

Savior Jesus.       contôd...page 2 

ñA LION WHO SELDOM ROARSò 
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Iôm sure to many this doesnôt seem all that spectacular, but to me, his life and his ways were 

always a beacon.  Like the time the starter in my car broke while Joanne and I were down-

town Chicago.  He sent a tow truck to pull the car back to Lombard and then fixed the car.   

Or the time one of his daughters was leaving St. Louis to move back to the Chicago area, he 

secured a condo so she would be safe, close and live affordably.  Or the time his future son-in-

lawôs grandma died and Les sent the young man home on a plane from Florida and then drove 

the young manôs jeep back to Illinois.  Or the timeéthere are lots of stories like these Iôve 

told.   

Les Schumacher lives what he believes.  Worshiping his Savior Jesus was always paramount 

in his life.  Even when the family traveled, Lutheran Worship at an out-of-state church was 

always part of the vacation.  Following Jesus was never a pastime for Les it was the core of 

his timeéin fact it still is.  
 

Serving overseas during the Korean Conflict, Les answered the call of duty to our country.  

Without shame, heôs patriotic and proud of his American heritage and history.  He stands 

when the flag passes by, he puts his hand over his heart when singing the National Anthem 

and he honors the men and women who have served and still serve defending and protecting 

our freedoms, our values and our country!  To some, this may seem archaic or at least 

quaint.  To me itôs monumental that a man sets his focus on following Jesus, loving and 

providing for his family and being faithful to his country and her heroes.  
 

At 85 Les still cuts a tall, trim figure.  Heôs suffered with back pain and other aging ailments 

but he still stands taller than most men to me.  His hair is laced with gray, there are more 

lines around his eyes and his hearing is not what he would like it to be but I still see him as   

a lion.  Heôs the lion that seldom roarséhe never needed to.  His quiet strength still brings 

hope, comfort, assistance and good humor. 
 

I believe Les is a man after Godôs own heart.  He has used his life to point to Jesus.  He            

believes, teaches and confesses more in actions than in words that Jesus died to take away            

all our sins, rose from the grave and promises to give us eternal life.  Consistently he is             

committed to knowing heôs a baptized believer in Jesus who regularly receives Christôs           

body and blood in the Holy Eucharist.  I know when Les leaves this world, the Savior will 

welcome him with a smile and the words ñWell Done, Good and Faithful Servant!ò 
 

Weôll be throwing a party for Lesô 85th birthday.  It will be well attended, it will be grand,             

it will be fun.  But it wonôt be enough.  It is all that he will allow though.  Iôll add to it by 

thanking God every day for having this man in my life for the last 35+ years.  To me he will 

always be a lion ï a lion who seldom roared (or needed to).   
 

A blessed Spring and Lententide to you and your family. 

I am yours in Jesus with love, 
 

 

 

Pastor Yonker  
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-ÁÒÃÈ ρÓÔ 

!3( 7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ                          
7ÏÒÓÈÉÐ                                      

         ρπȡσπ ÁȢÍȢ Ǫ χȡππ ÐȢÍ. 

 

,ÅÎÔÅÎ 7ÏÒÓÈÉÐ  
-ÁÒÃÈ ψȟ ρυÔÈȟ ςςȟ ςωÔÈ 

!ÐÒÉÌ υÔÈ  
 

"ÅÇÉÎÎÉÎÇ !3( 7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ                

ÁÎÄ ÔÈÒÏÕÇÈÏÕÔ ,ÅÎÔȟ 0ÁÓÔÏÒ 9ÏÎËÅÒ  

×ÉÌÌ ÈÏÌÄ Á %ÕÃÈÁÒÉÓÔ ÓÅÒÖÉÃÅ ͽ 

φȡσπ ÁȢÍȢ ÏÎ 7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ ÍÏÒÎÉÎÇÓȠ 

ÁÎÄ ÄÕÒÉÎÇ (ÏÌÙ 7ÅÅË ÏÎ                     

-ÏÎÄÁÙȟ 4ÕÅÓÄÁÙȟ 7ÅÄÎÅÓÄÁÙ                    

Ǫ -ÁÕÎÄÙ 4ÈÕÒÓÄÁÙȢ  

Beginning Ash Wednesday, March 1st, the 

morning service is followed by a fabulous 

Lenten lunch and fellowship.  Evening           

services are preceded by an awesome supper 

put on by our IYM to help support their           

mission trip this summer.  Dinner begins                   

@ 5:30 p.m.  All are welcome!   

Please remember to contact Thrivent 

Financial to see that you have  

designated all Thrivent Choice funds  

for all four quarters for 2016 to either 

our church or school.  This should be 

done quarterly; but if you missed  

designating some quarters, you may  

do this from February, 2017 through 

March 31, 2017. The money our 

church receives is placed in our               

General Fund which supports the total 

ministry at Immanuel, and the money 

the school receives is placed in the 

School Scholarship Fund.  

 

There are two  ways to designate 

funds. One way to designate funds is 

to: 1. Call 1-800-847-4836 and say, 

ñThrivent Choice.ò 2. Be ready to give 

your phone number and date of birth. 

Tell the Thrivent representative that            

you want your choice dollars to go  

to  Immanuel Lutheran Church or 

Immanuel Lutheran School of East 

Dundee.  In January our church          

received $138 and our school received 

$1,050 from Thrivent.   

 

Another way to enroll is to go online 

at Thrivent.com/choicedollars.   

 

If you have further questions 

about this  program, please contact  

Ken Becker at 847-428-4477,  

Chris Wendt at 847-428-4477,  

John Drafall at 847-669-3029  

or Thrivent at 1-800-847-4836  

Monday through Friday 7am to 6pm.   
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I invite you during this season of Lent to come along with me  

to a secret placeða hidden chamberðan intimate section of        

the heart of God as together during these next few weeks we 

investigate and discover ñA Life Worth Livingòða journey 

into the 23rd Psalm.  Each week in our Lenten worship we will 

hear from King David as he shares with us the reason behind 

the words he was inspired to write.  Each week we will sing 

hymns of Godôs love for us as the Good Shepherd of His sheep.  

Each week we will work on memorizing another section of this 

love letter from Godôs heart to our heart as we consider what it 

all means for our life today and forever as the Lordôs little 

lambs. 
 

What an amazing gift for you and your family to carve out time during the busyness 

of life in making worship during the season of Lent a priority for you and yours. In 

the midst of so much that his happening, how desperately we need this time to focus 

on the sacrifice of the Christ for us His children.  Lent begins on March 1ða day we 

call Ash Wednesday as the church gathers for worship beginning with ashes being 

imposed on our foreheads.  This humbling portion of worship reminds us of the 

words of the Bible that we are dust and to dust we shall return.  As that dust shaped 

like a cross, leaves its mark on our skin, we are filled with gratitude and praise that 

our Good Shepherd comes to rescue us, come to save us, comes to be sacrificed on 

our behalfðthe Shepherd laying down His life for 

the sheep. 

 

For six weeks we will gather to pray, to confess, 

to sing, to listen and to proclaim this wonderful 

trust that a life worth living is found only in the 

arms of the Good Shepherd.  A life worth living is 

found only in the loving embrace of the One who 

tends His flock like a shepherd.  A life worth             

living is found only in the arms of the Savior who 

promises that goodness and mercy will follow us 

all the days of our lives. 

 

Join us for this journey into the very heart of Godðour Good Shepherd.                             

Join us for our Lenten services beginning March 1 as we worship at 10:30 each 

Wednesday morning and again at 7 each Wednesday night.  Join us for a time of 

fellowship following the morning service and preceding the evening serviceð

lunch and dinner will be provided for you as we reflect on all that our Savior has 

done for us.  We will also host each Wednesday morning a brief (15 minute)        

communion service at 6:30 in church as we begin our day in the Lordôs house 

preparing our hearts to rest in the arms of the Good Shepherd. 
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MEMBER UPDATES 

9ŀŎƘ ƳƻƴǘƘ ǿŜ ǿƛƭƭ ǇǳōƭƛǎƘ ŀ άDh[59b ¸9!w{έ ƭƛǎǘƛƴƎ ƻŦ  ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ 

ǊŜŀŎƘŜŘ ǘƘŜ ƳƛƭŜǎǘƻƴŜ ƻŦ сл ȅŜŀǊǎ ƻŦ ŀƎŜ ƻǊ ƻǾŜǊΦ  ¢ƻ ŀƭƭ ǿŜ ǎŀȅ I!tt¸ .Lw¢I5!¸έ 

ϧ ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳΣ ǿƛǘƘ DƻŘΩǎ ƘŜƭǇΣ ŦƻǊ ƪŜŜǇƛƴƎ LƳƳŀƴǳŜƭ ŀƭƛǾŜ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜǎŜ Ƴŀƴȅ ȅŜŀǊǎΗ 

march birthdays 

¢ǊŀƴǎŦŜǊǊŜŘ Lƴ 
{ǘŜǾŜ ϧ tŀǘ ²ŜōŜǊ                                                                                                         
DƻƻŘ {ƘŜǇƘŜǊŘ-9ƭƎƛƴ  
 

¢ǊŀƴǎŦŜǊǊŜŘ hǳǘ 
/ŀǊƻƭŜ CƛŜǎƳŀƴ                                                                                                       
CŀƳƛƭȅ Lƴ CŀƛǘƘ [ǳǘƘŜǊŀƴ /ƘǳǊŎƘ- DƭŜƴŘŀƭŜ IŜƛƎƘǘǎ 
.ǊǳŎŜ ϧ 5ŀǿƴ YƴƻǎƘŜǊ                                                                                              
½ƛƻƴ [ǳǘƘŜǊŀƴ /ƘǳǊŎƘ-.ŜǘƘŀƭǘƻ  
¢ȅƭŜǊ ϧ wŜōŜŎŎŀ ±ŀŎƘƛƻ 
{ǘΦ WŀƳŜǎ [ǳǘƘŜǊŀƴ /ƘǳǊŎƘ-/ƘƛŎŀƎƻ                                                                             
aŀǊǝƴΣ YŀǊŜƴ ϧ {ŀōǊƛƴŀ .ŀǳŜǊ                                                                                  
½ƛƻƴ [ǳǘƘŜǊŀƴ-aŎIŜƴǊȅ 

¥ Nancy I. Mueller                    
 January 28, 2017 
 
¥ Mason Blake Wasz              
 February 8, 2017 

Ǆ march anniversaries  Ǆ 

Upon completion of our A.I.M. 

class, on December 4th we     

welcomed in the following               

new member: 
 

Joshua Kwasny  

Keith & Judy Koehlert    3/1     Steve & Pat Weber       3/12                            

Leth & Joan Pearson     3/4    Analee & Francisco Guinea     3/15                       

George & Sandy Deihs   3/12   David & Victoria Westphal       3/20 

Dale & Gail Streeter      3/12    Adam & Tina Jaroszkiewicz      3/21 

Dennis Gade  3/1  Patricia Johnson 3/11  Cindy Wendt  3/17   

Ralph Buhrow  3/2  Rev. Bruce Meissner 3/13  Gary Follman  3/18               

Dorothy Luepke 3/2  Dave Bartelt  3/14  Judi Kosikas  3/22  

Pauline Jenkins 3/4  Dave Swanson  3/15  Ruth Ann Fettes 3/23  

William Kline  3/4  Andy Yuscka  3/16  Stacy Kelly  3/24  

John Jablonski  3/5  Paulette Jensen 3/17  Doris Kastilahn 3/24  

Annabelle Block 3/8  Chris Thompson 3/17  Marilyn Koehlert  3/27  

          Rev. Ted Staudacher 3/28 

 ¥ Liam Patrick Finn          ¥ Skylar Grace Barnard                                                                       
son of Patrick & Brittany Finn daughter of Ryan & Candice Barnard 
 March 5, 2017   March 5, 2017 
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Sue Domeier                            

Principal  

{/Ihh[ b9²{  
Why worship?  Immanuel active member families are those who worship at least 50% of the weeks  
of each quarter.  Why do we encourage this so strongly?  We at Immanuel are part of the family of 
God and this church acts as part of the body of Christ here on the earth.  Being together in worship 

fosters that unity of purpose that our church needs to do Godôs work here.   

Our congregation generously underwrites the cost of education by about half, showing their great         
commitment to educating these children.  We want our families to share that commitment and                        

become active parts of our congregational family.  We invite you to worship with us! 

)ÍÍÁÎÕÅÌȭÓ %ÁÓÔÅÒ %ÇÇ (ÕÎÔ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÈÅÌÄ 3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙȟ !ÐÒÉÌ ψÔÈ 
ÁÔ ÏÕÒ ÓÃÈÏÏÌ ÁÔ ρπ !- ÔÏ ÄÏ ÓÏÍÅ ÆÕÎ ÃÒÁÆÔÓ ÁÎÄ ÅÎÔÅÒ ÔÏ ×ÉÎ                     
Á ÐÒÉÚÅȢ  0ÌÅÁÓÅ ÂÒÉÎÇ ρ ÄÏÚÅÎ ПÉÌÌÅÄ ÐÌÁÓÔÉÃ ÅÇÇÓ ÆÏÒ ÅÁÃÈ ÃÈÉÌÄ 
ÙÏÕ ÂÒÉÎÇȢ %ÇÇÓ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅ ÈÉÄÄÅÎ ÏÕÔÄÏÏÒÓ ×ÈÉÌÅ ÆÁÍÉÌÉÅÓ ÅÎÊÏÙ 
ÁÃÔÉÖÉÔÉÅÓ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÇÙÍȠ ÔÈÅ ÈÕÎÔ ×ÉÌÌ ÂÅÇÉÎ ÁÂÏÕÔ ρπȡτυ !-Ȣ  "ÒÉÎÇ 
ÙÏÕÒ ÆÒÉÅÎÄÓ ÁÎÄ ÎÅÉÇÈÂÏÒÓ ÂÅÃÁÕÓÅ ÉÔȭÓ Á ÇÒÅÁÔ ×ÁÙ ÔÏ ÃÅÌÅÂÒÁÔÅ 
ÔÈÅ ÓÅÁÓÏÎ ÁÎÄ ÉÎÔÒÏÄÕÃÅ ÔÈÅÍ ÔÏ ÏÕÒ ÃÈÕÒÃÈ ÁÎÄ ÓÃÈÏÏÌȦ 

Mark your calendars for     

an exciting summer at    

Immanuel! Vacation Bible 

School  and STEAM Camp 

will run June 12-16, and   

Summer Youth Theatre will 

run June 20-July 1.                     

Basketball and Volleyball 

camps will be open for   

registration soon.                    

Donôt forget weekly                   

worship opportunities too!   

Registration for the 2017-18 school year is underway, with                
openings in many class levels.  Please share this great news with 
your friends, neighbors and colleagues!  So many of our new families 
have sought out more information about our school after hearing it 
recommended by one of our church members or school families.  
Please share the news! 

Why Christian School? The answer is Jesus 
and the relationship with Jesus that will prepare 
our students for life!  Last month a young             
student in our school was suddenly called home            
to heaven. So many times we heard ñWhy?ò              
Our pastors and teachers answered over and  
over again that we do not know why this little 
one died. We were able to share the good news 
that while his earthly life is over, his life with Jesus is eternal.  Families 
inside our church and school, visitors who came to support the grieving 
family could all hear that simple message- with Jesus we have life.            
We were so moved to hear even our young students taking comfort in 
the promise of Heaven.  THAT is why we have Christian Schools!              
The faith we share is embedded and permeates all we do. Faith in          
Jesus, plus academics, extracurriculars, and service opportunities in         
a caring environment ï all these things prepare our students for life. 
Our students will grow to be leaders in their schools, communities and 
families. They meet the challenges of life on earth and the promise of 
life forever in Heaven with Jesus through the foundation of what they 
learn in our day school, in their homes with you, and as we gather at the 
foot of the cross in worship.  Thank you for your support for our school!  
Please pray that this ministry will continue to flourish and prepare             
students for the future.  

Thank you, PTL!  Our 

Parent-Teacher League 

works tirelessly to improve 

our school by hosting 

events like the Valentineôs 

Dance and Egg Hunt,             

raising money for needed 

upgrades to our building, 

and performing many             

behind-the ïscenes kind-

nesses like delivering treats 

to our staff during busy 

weeks and serving meals 

during Lenten lunches.  

Thank you, thank you! 

https://images.search.yahoo.com/images/view;_ylt=AwrB8pMjZKxYD3gAaHKJzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTIzbWMzdWJwBHNlYwNzcgRzbGsDaW1nBG9pZANhOGYxNzNlNzI3MTQ4NzFmODU0YTdmZTI5NTdkNmY1ZgRncG9zAzIxBGl0A2Jpbmc-?.origin=&back=https%3A%2F%2Fimages.search.yahoo.com%2Fsearch%2Fima
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Our Learning Fair was held in February, showcasing projects from many of                   
our  students in difference disciplines.  Congratulations to 7th graders Ryan S.,            
Keegan C., Mackenzie L. & Sofia D., Sonora R. & Sydney L. and 8th graders                
Joshua P., Jordan M., Grant M., and Natalie T., as these students have been                     
invited to represent Immanuel at the IJAS Regional Science Fair coming in March. 

Ready for some March Madness?  Our Eagle Nation will be going to the Lutheran School                  
Association State Tournament in March!  Congratulations to our athletes! Eagle Nation is our term 
for all those who play for and support Immanuel. You will recognize us by our royal blue and gold 
attire and our enthusiastic cheering in the stands.  Win or lose, our athletes give it their all and our 
fans are some of the most supportive, encouraging groups ever. Please join us! Visit our Facebook 

page or our website for schedule information! 

Spring Break will be 
March 27

th
 ï 31st.  

Godôs blessings to               
our families as they 
enjoy a week                  

away from campus.  
We pray your time off 
energizes you for the 
final quarter of the 
school year. 

Check us out on Monday, March 13 th  
when we host a SCHOOL OPEN HOUSE 

for prospective families  -  parents and 
children are invited to come visit during 

the school day to learn more about our 
amazing school. PLEASE share this info 

with your neighbors and friends, or better 
yet, bring them with you to meet the 

teachers, tour the classrooms and learn 
why our classes are top -notch!  For more information, check the 

website and our preschool and school Facebook pages!  

Partners in Education is a fund to help keep our school affordable by provided need-based financial aid and funding for 
school needs.  If you have not made a gift to PIE in the past, we just made it easier.  You can visit our website, immanuel
-ed.org, and mouse over ñOur Schoolò to see a drop down menu that includes a tab for Partners in Education.  Click on it 

and you will see an option for making an online gift. 

Varsity Boys, Varsity Girls and Varsity Cheer  

are all going to State!  Go Eagles!  

https://images.search.yahoo.com/search/images;_ylt=AwrBT7t7aqxYLNgAPb1XNyoA;_ylu=X3oDMTByMjB0aG5zBGNvbG8DYmYxBHBvcwMxBHZ0aWQDBHNlYwNzYw--?p=learning+fair+clip+art&fr=yfp-t&th=113&tw=143&imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fs-media-cache-ak0.pinimg.com%2F736x%2F7b%2Fdc%2
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Gifts & Memorials... 
GENERAL Fund                                                                                                         
In Memory of Nancy Mueller                                                                                                                        
Susan & Pierre Wener, Cherry Stoddard, Donald Babo, Harold & Renee Lucas,                                     
Eric & Anne Galla, Joanne Pearson, Daniel & Theresa Giers, Charles & Carole Tadavich, 
Scott & Nancy Stavnes, Kimberly Sears, Sasha Gerritson, Chris & Amanda Sosnowski,                         
Linda Hessel, Margarita & Vincent Bryan, Robert & Audrey Knigge                                                              
In Memory of Steve Geye                                                                                                                               
Richard Myers & Family, Marty Wilharm, Barbara Christopherson                                                                
In Memory of Mason Blake Wasz                                                                                                            
Erica & Andrew Wiltberger   
KAIROS Prison Ministry                                                                                              
In Memory of Douglas Utzke                                                                                                                        
Peggy & Barry Sall        
SCHOOL Scholarship Fund                                                                                                                       
In Memory of Mason Blake Wasz                                                                                                            
Justin & Carolyn Ramage, Dave Bartelt, Richard & Gretchen DeWitt, Jeff & Cheryl Leitner, 
Cindy Geye, Scott & Alison Lyon, Alan & Pam Miller, Don & Tricia Jensen and Family,       
Floyd & Linda Hopp, Rev. Charles & Sue Kittel, Nate & Amy Bluhm, Ralph & Judy Buhrow, 
Brad & Brittany Cerwin, Jim, Jack & Maddie Bonkoski, Dave & Lisa Buker, Liz Gade,                  
Virginia Ikert, Steve, Julie, Peyton & Riley Bartelt, Dave & Debbie Swanson, Paulette Jensen,      
Chad, Megan & Brooklyn Jensen, Pat, Amanda, Shane & Hayden DeMarsh, Mike Fritz,            
Mike, Melanie, Bailey & Austin Seegers, Ted & Cheryl Myers, Chuck & Marilyn Koehlert,       
Dan & Judy Bartelt, Shelly & Chad Pieper, Glenn & Karen Storm, Chris & Melinda Pate,        
Jason, Erin, Aleta and James Lash, Dale & Gail Streeter, Kevin, Lindsay & Magen Laas,        
Steve & Lorna Trebes, John & Jane Theis, Dennis & Tracy Kopp, Bill, Kay & Samuel Gade, 
Barry & Barb Faga, Ken & Cathy Becker, William Gross, Tim & Jennifer Gutzwiller,                        
Sandra Hustedt, Aimee Walsh, Gretchen & William Hamilton, Ronald & Lou Ann Jensen,     
John & Jan Bonkoski, The Flag Store, The Richards Family, Michael Donovan, Janet Kawa,     
Jim & Rita Getz, Jack & Robbin Newberry, Donna Frymark, The Noe Family, Judith Arman,   
Brooke & Ricky Marcial, The Krahl Family, Connie Davis, Keith & Linda Hinz, Sue Domeier,                      
Duane & Melissa Scholten, Chicagoland Ice Theatre, Rebecca Deihs Ihrie, Randy Walter 
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5ÐÃÏÍÉÎÇ -ÅÎȭÓ "ÉÂÌÅ 3ÔÕÄÉÅÓȣ     Studying, Praying, Sharing 

 

hǳǊ Five.10.10  aŜƴΩǎ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ DǊƻǳǇ ƳŜŜǘǎ ŜǾŜǊȅ нƴŘ ϧ пǘƘ ¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ ƴƛƎƘǘǎ 
 

/ǳǊǊŜƴǘƭȅ ǿŜ ŀǊŜ ǊŜŀŘƛƴƎκǎǘǳŘȅƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ōƻƻƪ  

άaǳƭǝǇƭȅΥ 5ƛǎŎƛǇƭŜǎ aŀƪƛƴƎ 5ƛǎŎƛǇƭŜǎέ - ōȅ CǊŀƴŎƛǎ /Ƙŀƴ 

 

²Ŝ ƳŜŜǘ Ά тΥол ǇƳ ŦƻǊ .ƻƻƪ κ .ƛōƭŜ {ǘǳŘȅ κ CŜƭƭƻǿǎƘƛǇ  
ŀǘ .ƛƭƭ DŀŘŜΩǎ ƘƻǳǎŜ όпмр aŀƛŘŜƴ [ŀƴŜΣ 9ŀǎǘ 5ǳƴŘŜŜύ 

²Ŝ ƳŀƪŜ ǝƳŜ ǘƻ ǘŀƭƪΣ ǎƘŀǊŜΣ ǊŜŀŘΣ ǎǘǳŘȅΣ ǇǊŀȅΧǾŜǊȅΣ ǾŜǊȅ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀƭ  

aŜƴΧŎƻƭƭŜƎŜ ŀƎŜŘ ƻǊ ŀōƻǾŜ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǾƛǘŜŘ ϧ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜŘΗΗ  

Contact Bill Gade @ the Church office if you have interest/questions  

   847.428.4477 x227 email: wgade@immanuel -ed.org   
 

Ϥ   Ϥ   Ϥ   Ϥ   Ϥ   Ϥ   Ϥ 

- ¢ƻ ǎŜŜ Ƙƻǿ ƳŜƴ ŦǊƻƳ ƻǳǊ рΦмлΦмл ƳŜƴΩǎ ƳƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ ŀǊŜ ƛƴǾƻƭǾŜŘΣ ŀƴŘ ƛŦ ƛƴǘŜǊŜǎǘŜŘ  

ƛƴ ƘŜŀǊƛƴƎ ƳƻǊŜ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘƛǎ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ ƳƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ - ŀǎƪ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ рΦмлΦмл ƳŜƴΧ 

tƘƛƭ {ƘŜƭŘƻƴΣ /ƭƛũ {ǳǊƎŜǎΣ !ƭŀƴ aƛƭƭŜǊ όƻǊ .ƛƭƭ DŀŘŜύ п 5-ǘŀƛƭǎ 

aŜƴΩǎ aƛƴƛǎǘǊȅ 

SCHOOL Scholarship Fund                                                                                                                       
In Memory of Mason Blake Wasz                                                                                                               
James & Peggy Nelson, Bill & Debbie Kline, Diane & Scot Waslik, Michael & Julia Padula, 
Fred & Nancy Reimers, Robert & Paulette Gray, Jim & Lois Juengling, Dick & Cathy Storm, 
Jon & Kris Bartelt, Marvin & Lola Charlet, Joe & Julia Heinz, Doug & Kelley Hoyt,                            
Judith Vuglar    
In Memory of Cathy Banker                                                                                                                           
Peggy & Gary Nelson                                                                                                                                 
In Memory of Louise Overson                                                                                                                       
Peggy & Gary Nelson   

 �³For the wages of sin is death, but the gift of God is eternal life in Christ Jesus our Lord.έ                        

Romans 6:23 


